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SAVE THE DATE: NATIONAL NIGHT OUT IS AUGUST 7

Come out and mingle with your neighbors at one of the most popular events of the
summer. Held annually at Bullman Park, National Night Out is free, family-friendly
event that promotes police-community partnerships and neighborhood
camaraderie.

There will be free food, games, and raffle prizes
for the whole family. Join the fun and meet your
neighbors, make new friends and visit with
members of Asheville Police Department and 
Asheville Fire Department.

Together, we can make our neighborhoods more
caring places to live, enhance the relationship
between neighbors and law enforcement, and
foster a true sense of community in Haw Creek.
For more information on NNO, please go to the calendar page event.

UPDATE ON BELL-BEVERLY SIDEWALK PROJECT

As part of the City of Asheville’s $74
million suite of Parks, Housing, and
Transportation projects, the New
Haw Creek sidewalk is intended to
enhance the City’s sidewalk
network. The project is slated to add
sidewalk on New Haw Creek Rd.,
from Beverly Road to Bell Road, a
total length of approximately 0.8
miles. Notable user bases in this
area include Haw Creek Elementary
School and Evergreen Community
Charter School, as well as the
neighborhood’s homes and stores.

The sidewalk area is currently being
surveyed by the City’s consultant.
Project design will follow surveying,
and will occur in conjunction with
future public engagement
opportunities to solicit area resident
consultation. Construction is
anticipated to begin in Spring of
2019.

Questions or concerns can be directed to the City’s project manager, Vinnie
Sullivan, at 828 259‐5651 or vsullivan@ashevillenc.gov.

COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Your Haw Creek Community Association Board has formed committees and we
need your help to make our community even better. Below is a list of initial
committees. Thank you to all those who have already expressed interest in getting
involved. If you would like to join one of these committees, 
please email us at info@ilovehawcreek.com.

Beautification
City and County Relations
Communication
Community Engagement
Community Safety
Community Events
Zone Captains

For more information on each committee, please visit our new COMMITTEES
website. Thank you for getting involved in your community! Your participation
makes a positive difference in our valley. 

MEMBERSHIP
Have you paid your 2018
HCCA membership dues

yet? It is simple.

CLICK HERE FOR
MORE INFORMATION 

AC REYNOLDS CLASS
of 78 REUNION

For all the information on this
event CLICK HERE.

EAST ASHEVILLE
TAILGATE MARKET

THANKS SPONSORS
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ABOUT US

Haw Creek Community Association is a 501(c)3.  We are volunteers that help the
community stay informed. If you would like to get involved please EMAIL US.

If you know someone who does not have access to email and would like to receive
a postal mailing of the newsletter please EMAIL US.


